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Newyddion Cymraeg Campus

October 2018

 
Annwyl Rieni,

The Welsh language is very important to us here at Ysgol Gynradd Llanidloes.  We ensure that all children have the opportunity to be bilingual.  We are passionate about improving Welsh in the school.  We are currently on the Bronze Award of ‘Cymraeg Campus’ and are working on Silver Award targets. 
This year we have a new ‘Criw Cymraeg’.  We have already been busy designing our new ‘Criw Cymraeg’ jackets.  This is to encourage Welsh being spoken outside on the yard and corridors. 
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The Criw Cymraeg have a meeting every week to discuss new ideas on how to improve and develop Welsh in the school.  If you have any further ideas or would like to help the Criw Cymraeg develop Welsh in our school, then please don’t hesitate to let us know.

 
Diolch yn fawr

Miss H Evans 
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